
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commissioners 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 

Subject: 2024 Network Advisory Council slate 

Date:  March 14, 2024 

 
 

After discussion at the March 11, Network Advisory Council (NAC) meeting, we recommend the 

following slate of candidates to serve three-year terms on the Network Advisory Council 

effective July 1, 2024.   

• Jodie Moore, Red Lodge Carnegie Library 

• Jonna Underwood, Sheridan County Library 

• Aaron LaFromboise, Medicine Spring Library, Blackfeet Community College 

 

These three individuals are current NAC members and are eligible for reappointment.  If 

appointed, these members would serve on the NAC through June, 2027. This new term would 

conclude their second term and they would not be eligible for reappointment.  

 

 


